21-104 Ulster Street
Toronto, ON  M6G 1E5

September 15, 2010

Dr. C. Braithwaite

Rotman School of Management

University of Toronto

105 St. George Street

Toronto, ON  M5S 3E6

Dear Professor C. Braithwaite:
As per last Friday’s brief phone conversation about writing Letters of Support for me, I have attached as much information as possible re Funding Applications.  
As you might remember it was not long ago that I sat front row centre in your class and could not help but be motivated by every word you said.  I was the student who you said, “should market my hand raising as one day I could make millions off of it.”  I am thrilled to inform you that I have been accepted into Oxford University in England to continue my studies as it pertains to the influence of British history, 1800s to 2000s: politically, culturally, and economically on its past and remaining colonies.
As you might know, attending a foreign institution requires a lot of money.  Presently I am applying for many grants to fund my expedition and am hoping you would be willing to write me three Letters of Support for these applications.
As a reminder of who I am, I am providing the following with this letter:
1. I attended your British/Canadian Marketing class, BUSM 102, in fall 2008.

2. My final course mark was 85%.  Please see attached university transcript.

3. The final paper I wrote in your class was titled, “Can a Colony Market the Motherland?”  You noted it was original and a fun read.  Please see attached copy of the marked paper.

4. A copy of my proposal of study at Oxford.

5. These funding sources are looking for strong candidates who have the potential to succeed academically, and in the business world upon completion of their degree.  I believe I have the potential to do so.

6. A letter and form to be filled out for each of the three enclosed funding packages.  Please seal each Letter of Support and sign the seal in two places.
Professor C. Braithwaite
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September 15, 2010
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at kstewart@utoronto.ca, or on my cell at (416) 547-3624.
The due date for these applications is October 15th.  If you could direct mail them to arrive by this date I would appreciate it.
I thank you for your time and will be sure to keep you apprised of my progress.
Yours sincerely,

K. Stewart
Encl.: 
University of Toronto Transcript


Essay “Can a Colony Market the Motherland?”


Oxford Proposal of Study


Funding Application Packages

McGrawHill Ryerson Ltd.
Locker 4ce 

Tutor/Persuasive/A Paper


